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Director, Community and Economic Innovation  
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on March 1, 2016 resolved: 
 
15. That the following actions be taken with respect to the 1st Report of the Town and Gown 

Committee from its meeting held on January 26, 2016: 

a) the Director of Community and Economic Innovation and the Chief Municipal Law 

Enforcement Officer BE DIRECTED to establish a scheduled campaign to promote a 

“good neighbour” relationship between students and long-term residents, for the Fall of 

2016; it being noted that the campaign should incorporate the following: 

i) videos, infographic comics and any creative media that best engages both students 

and long-term residents; 

ii) the social rewards of being a good neighbor; and, 

iii) the involvement of the Town and Gown Committee’s Good Neighbour Guide 

Working Group; 

b) the Chief Municipal Law Enforcement Officer BE REQUESTED to work in partnership with 

representatives from Fanshawe College, Western University, London Police Services, the 

Fire Prevention office, Emergency Medical Services and Municipal Law Enforcement 

Services to inform tenants and property owners of the Nuisance by-law; it being noted that 

Town and Gown Committee received the attached presentation from O. Katolyk, Chief 

Municipal Law Enforcement Officer, with respect to this matter; 

c) the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to work in partnership with representatives from 

Fanshawe College, Western University,  London Police Services and Municipal Law 

Enforcement Services with respect to proactive measures that can be undertaken relating 

to Homecoming, including proactive consultation with students and landlords; it being 

noted that the Town and Gown Committee heard verbal updates from Sergeant D. Ellyatt 

and  Inspector T. Allen, London Police Services, relating to an update on two citizen 

citations that were provided to two students and the preparations being undertaken for 

Homecoming, 2016; and, 

d) clauses 1 to 4, 7 and 9, BE RECEIVED. (15/3/CPSC) 
 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
 
 
 
cc: Chair and Members, Town and Gown Committee  
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